
OFFICE OF THE REGISTRAR LOI(AYUKTA, HARYANA, CHANDIGARH

PUBLIC NOTICE

Through this public notice general public is hereby informed that
the hearing of cases listed before Learned Registrar o/o Lokayukta, Haryana is

commenced w'e'f. 21.9.2020, but due to outbreak of Covid (19f the personal

Presence of the complainant is not allowed. If any document is required to

be submit in the case the same be sent through registered post or on E-mail

address of this institution i.e. (lokalrukta@hry.nic.in) frzell befo# the actual date

of hearing.

O/o Lokayukta,


